
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students of Classes IX to XII (2025-2026)                           Date : 19/08/2025 

This is to inform you that CBSE will shortly open the online portal for registration of Classes 

IX to XII and Registration is mandatory for Classes IX to XII.  

Hence all the students of Classes IX to XII are requested to keep the following documents ready on 

or before 04th September 2025 (Thursday) for timely submission of registration form along with 

registration fee.  

 Photocopy of Aadhar card ( If Aadhaar number is not available, aadhaar enrollment number 

can be provided). 

 Photocopy of Class X Marksheet (For the students of Class XI & XII). 

 Two photographs of the candidate in Regular School Uniform (No House Uniform)  

as per instructions  given below: 

 Photo should be in full colour and of high quality in passport size. 

 Photo is in clear focus and distinguishable from the background. Solid colour backgrounds are 

best. Head should be positioned directly facing camera.   

 Photo should capture from slightly above top of hair to middle of chest.  

 Eyes must be open and looking at the camera. Have a natural expression. 

 Glasses must not be tinted unless worn daily for medical purpose. 

 Name of the candidate as  per school record for Class IX and as per Class IX registration and 

Class X Marksheet for Classes X, XI & XII and date of taking the photograph (after 

01.08.2025) should be mentioned on photo.                   (SAMPLE) 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                           
 
 

 

 

 

Note: APAAR ID of each student whose name is to be added in the CBSE 

Registration is mandatory. 

Classes X, XI & XII Students: No changes will be allowed in your particulars. 

Therefore, you are hereby intimated that your previously registered details are 

used for the upcoming registration. 
 

FOR PARENTS & STUDENTS OF CLASS IX (2025-2026) 

ATTENTION TO PARENTS FOR CORRECT SUBMISSION OF DATA & SUBJECT  

CBSE or School will not change any record of any student available with the school, once his/her data 

has been submitted to CBSE on the Registration Portal in Class IX for X Board Exam. (Reference : 

CBSE Letter No.CBSE/Reg/112510/ 2019, Dated: 08th August 2019.) 

Therefore, students of Class IX, who would appear in Class X Board Exam, should check all details of 

registration such as – Name, Father’s Name, Mother’s Name, Date of Birth, Gender, Caste etc, while 

getting them registered in CBSE in Class-IX and contact immediately to the school office for any 

discrepancy in the said details of students. Once registered with CBSE in Class IX, no request will be 

accepted by the CBSE or school for correction of data.   

CBSE has introduced Mathematics Standard (041) OR Mathematics Basic (241) for the students of Class 

IX from the academic session 2022-2023. The students who opt Mathematics-Basic (241) are not allowed 

to take Mathematics at Sr. Secondary level i.e. in Class XI in Science and Commerce Stream. However, a 

student who has opted Mathematics – standard (041) can take Mathematics in any stream at Sr. 

Secondary level.  Therefore Parents and students of Class IX are requested to mention their choice in the 

CBSE Registration form for Mathematics Standard and Mathematics Basic carefully.    

      PRINCIPAL 

 

SUNITA SHARMA 
     01.08.2025 


